
We would like to  invite you to Takeover Day On May 8th 2017 at Exeter Race Course 10.00am – 2.00pm with 
Lunch included. 

 

 

For those of you who don’t know,  this is a national event that takes place in November where young people can take over the local 
authority. Takeover day is one of the few times young people in care are going to share their experiences and tell you how they feel 
when difficult situations arise and how with a bit of knowledge you would deal with it differently in future. It’s probably the most 
useful advise that any foster carer can get. This year we have topics including a young persons perspective on the Care 
System,  advice on Self harm, Going Missing, Transitioning to independence, Adoption, coping with loss, CSE and 
Communication.. 

Takeover is a November event but following a very successful event with the staff we are rolling  it out to carers during Fostering 
fortnight to give you an insight of how our young people feel. 

 

Please send your expression of interest to:  Fosteringservicestraining-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
 


